
 

 

 

DATE:  September 23, 2021 

RE:  Intent to Recommend:  
Funding for Capacity Building for Nonprofits Grant Opportunity 
 

 

First 5 Solano is pleased to announce the intent to recommend the list of applicants who will move 
on to Phase 2 of the grant process, in response to the Request for Applications (RFA) for the 
Capacity Building for Nonprofits Grant Opportunity. 

The county has completed its evaluation of Applications in response to the RFA and the following 
are the apparent best-evaluated Applicants:   

 Agency 
1 Community Action North Bay 

2 Fairfield Community Services Foundation 

3 Innovative Health Solutions 

4 Rio Vista CARE 

 

Please note: This notice is not an acceptance of any offer and the County retains the right to reject 
any application. In accordance with RFA and County law, this notice shall not create rights, 
interests, or claims of entitlement in the apparent best evaluated Proposer or any vendor. No 
vendor shall acquire any such right unless and until a contract is fully signed by all appropriate 
County officials. 

Thank you to all Applicants for your hard work in preparing Proposals in response to this RFA. 

Sincerely, 

 
Lorraine Fernandez 
RFA Coordinator 


